July 19th, 1912.

Dear Kiss Tamb,

The Hygiene Scholarship has been awarded to
liss Bradbury, who is taking her E.Sc. in Qctober
and is probably taking up the Hygiene Course and
some Research work after the Hxamination. 1
thought perhaps you would like to know as soon as
possible.

I am,

Yours very truly,

Secretary of Council.



